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To: Oregon Senate Rules Committee 

 

Dear Senators, 

I strongly oppose Oregon SB 210, and feel that it's a massive step backwards in 

voter rights. I'm proud that Oregon has led the nation in voter access via mail-in 

voting. Opening access to voting to those who have historically faced barriers - rural, 

senior, ability-impaired, and poor citizens - is a visionary accomplishment. Other 

states have followed our example. Achieving the largest voter turnouts in the country 

is no small feat, and it ensures better representation in elected offices. Please reject 

this bill that threatens to take Oregon back to the Dark Ages of voting. 

Respectfully, 

Linda C. Bentley 


